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Mark Gamba, I have stood by you and walked with you, but Rank Choice Voting is 

wrong for Oregon. It has created results that weaken democracy and Voter Rights. 

Attempting to push this through, without any votes from the other side isle would be 

considered a "Slap in the Face" and end needed Bi Partisan cooperation, and I don't 

think that is smart.. 


